
 
Transport for NSW  
 

        Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

The NSW Government is upgrading Memorial Avenue to a four-lane road between 
Old Windsor Road and Windsor Road at Kellyville.  

What work are we doing?  
We are starting work on the next stage of Memorial Avenue. As part of this work we need to close 650 meters of 
unpaved path on the southern side of Memorial Avenue between Windsor Road and Hector Court.   

What will this mean for you? 
From Monday 19 June to mid-2024, people living on the southern side of Memorial Ave wanting to walk to or from 
Windsor Rd will need to take a detour south via Fairway Dr, or north via the pedestrian bridge and the northern side 
of Memorial Ave. This will add a minimum of 15 minutes of walking time. There will be signage in place to guide 
pedestrians. 

After completion of the project in mid-2024, a concreted shared path will be available. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pedestrian detour on Memorial Ave 
from Monday 19 June 
May 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

Pedestrian detour map 

Contact us for questions/feedback 

Project Infoline 1800 784 847  

 

memorial.avenue@daracon.com.au 

  

nswroads.work/mave 
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 No pedestrian access 

 Southern detour (max 2km) 

 Northern detour (max 1.5km) 
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